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Sunday morning power outage planned in Auburn
(KLZA)-- The Auburn Board of Public Works has announced another planned
power outage.

Sunday, February 16th the Auburn BPW customers from 13th Street north to
14th Street and between K Street and N Street will be without power from 7:00 —
10:00 A.M.

The outage is required to upgrade customers over to the 7-thousand volt
distribution system.

Auburn BPW customers are advised to shut off and if possible, unplug sensitive
electrical equipment.

If you have questions contact the Auburn Board of Public Works at 402-274-4981.
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